From: Maria Toni

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:41 AM

To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca>

Subject: AGENDA 11.2 - OPP COMMUNITY SUB STATION IN BOLTON

This email is in reference to agenda item 11.2 Councillor C. Napoli

OPP COMMUNITY SUB STATION IN BOLTON

| am a resident of Bolton.

| cannot understand why our OPP station was moved from Bolton.

We are very close to other municipalities and can have more thefts, break and enters, accidents

and any other 911 emergency. More than any other area in the Caledon Region.

We would like a OPP station that is available 24 hours a day and, until this is built, have at least

3 cruisers available at all times in Bolton.

A % hour wait for a cruiser during a home invasion or any other emergency it totally unacceptable.

We the residents, expect this to be immediate.

Sincerely,

Maria Toni





